
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Elizabeth Gibbs, City Manager 

DATE May 16, 2023 

SUBJECT:  Set Time, Date and Place for a Special Workshop 
  

Description To continue the discussion of the wastewater rate study. 

Background and Analysis:  

At the direction of City Council at the last wastewater rate study workshop held on April 

10, 2023, additional research and forecasting will be presented for further discussion. 

Staff is recommending that a continued Wastewater Rate Study Workshop be held on 

May 30, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. 

Fiscal Impact: 

The estimated cost to prepare this staff report is $75. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Set time, date and place of the continued Wastewater Rate Study Workshop to be May 

30, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. 
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